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Carolina Power & Ught Company
PO Box 10429
southport, NC 28461

DEC 141994
SERIAL: BSEP 94-0510

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
ATTENTION: Document Control Desk
Washington, DC 20555

BRUNSWICK STEAM ELECTRIC PLANT, UNIT NOS.1 AND 2
DOCKET NOS. 50-325 AND 50-324/ LICENSE NOS. DPR-71 AND DPR-62

SUBJECT: REQUEST FOR ADDITIONAL INFORMATION REGARDING THE REVIEW OF
INDIVIDUAL PLANT EXAMINATION SUBMITTAL (TAC NOS. M74387 AND
M74388)

Gentlemen:

The purpose of this letter is document telephone conversations held with the members of
the Nuclear Regulatory Commision (NRC) on November 22,1994 regarding the NRC's i

request for additionalinformation dated November 9,1994. The November 9,1994 letter
requested, within 60 days of receipt, that additionalinformation be provided.to support the
NRC's review of Carolina Power & Light Company's August 31,1992 response to Generic
Letter 88 20, " Individual Plant Examination For Severe Accident Vulnerabilities
- 10 CFR 50.54(f)."

Based on information discussed by CP&L during the November 22,1994 telephone call,
the NRC agreed to provide CP&L with an additional 45 days to provide the requested
information. Accordingly, CP&L now plans to submit the requested response un or before
February 28,1995. -

Please refer any questions regarding this submittal to Mr. G. Honma at (910) 457-2741.

Sincerely,

'
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.

h. P. Lopribre, Manager
,

Regulatory Affairs
i

Brunswick Nuclear Plant
.
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pc: Mr. S. D. Ebneter, Regional Administrator, Region 11
Mr. P. D. Milano, NRR Senior Project Manager - Brunswick Units 1 and 2
Mr. C. A. Patterson, NRC Senior Resident inspector - Brunswick Units 1 and 2

1The Honorable H. Wells, Chairman - North Carolina Utilities Commission
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